
Caution: Ohio Revised Code Section 
2921.15 states, "no person shall knowingly file 
a complaint against a peace officer that 
alleges that the peace officer engaged in 
misconduct in the performance of the officer's 
duties if the person knows that the allegation 
is false." Violation of this law is a first-degree 
misdemeanor. 

You should be aware that we do not condone 
false or groundless complaints and if the 
charges are fraudulent, the accused 
employee has the right to pursue a criminal or 
civil action against you. 

________ 

Questions Or Recommendations? 

The Jackson Township Police Department is 
committed to providing exceptional service to 
our community.  Citizen cooperation and input 
is essential for the Department to succeed in 
this goal.  If you have any questions or 
recommendations on how we can improve 
services let us know by contacting our office 
at (937) 696-2522. 
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Employee 

Commendation 

Procedure 

The Jackson township Police 
Department recognizes outstanding 
employee performance with formal 
commendations.   

Commendations are considered for 
employees who perform their duties in 
an outstanding skillful manner through 
their knowledge, initiative, common 
sense, and selfless conduct.  

Expressions of gratitude for services or 
actions by employees are greatly 
appreciated.  

Letters recognizing employees for their 
actions are encouraged.  Letters should 
include the employee’s name, if know, 
and as many details as possible.  
Letters can be forwarded to the Chief of 
Police at: 

49 East Walnut Street 
Farmersville, OH 45325 

Or 

jschade@jacksontwppolice.org 

Citizen Complaint 
Procedure 

The Jackson Township Police 
Department strives to provide the 
citizens of Jackson Township with the 
highest level of professional conduct 
possible.  Our office will treat citizen 
complaints against employees very 
seriously.   

The Jackson Township Police 
Department will thoroughly investigate 
any matter that might affect the 
efficient, professional operations of the 
Department.   

After a thorough investigation, the Chief 
of Police will notify the citizen of the 
outcome of the investigation, in most 
cases within 45 days of receiving the 
complaint.  If we find evidence of 
misconduct, we will take proper action 
against the employee. 

Citizens wanting to file a complaint can 
write a letter to the Chief of Police, stop 
by the office Monday through Friday 
between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., 
contact the on-duty officer by calling 
(937) 696-2444, or you can contact the
Chief of Police at (937) 696-2522.


